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Friday 23rd March 2018

Key Stage 2 (Class 2) Code of Conduct for Pupils and Parents
Football team update for Year 4 and 5 Boys and Girls friendly match against St Michael’s, Alnwick ( Please note change from Girls Only match).

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

You may have noticed that letter was sent out in September. However, at that time the focus on collecting replies from Year 5 and 6.

 As we are approaching our first friendly football match we need signed copies returned to school by Year 4 pupils who will be playing competitive games outside school.

Please read through the Code of Conduct together and return signed copies to school by Tuesday.Copies must be signed and returned in order for your child to be permitted to play.

Please ensure football things are also in school on Monday as I would like to have a coaching session.
Arrangements for Tuesday – 
Minibus will take the children to St Michael’s for a 3.30 p.m. start. You will need to pick up your child at 4.30 p.m. or of course you are very welcome to come and support us!

Your child will need football boots, football socks shin pads and PE kit as we may have to play in this as we have a league match the day before.

If your child does not have football boots I have a pair of size 4 ( quite a small fit) and a  2 pairs of size 5 football boots. Please contact the office on Monday or message me on Facebook if these may be of use.

Some more information!

The squad is made up of up to 12 players for each game.
7 players will play at one time on the pitch. Players may be substituted throughout the game, to give our team a fair chance it may vary from player to player, the experience they have and the position they play as to how long they stay on for. The head coach’s (myself) decision is final.

Finally, thank you for supporting us in taking part in a friendly football match. This is a fabulous opportunity for the children in Year 4 and will provide the children on the team with confidence, resilience and new friends and perhaps be the starting point for your children to also join a local team if they do not already.

As Mrs Maule will mention in her After School Club Letter on Monday it would be great if any Year 4 parent would be willing to coach an after school session on a regular basis as this would help us improve and enjoy the sport even more.

Thank you for reading this letter.
Kind Regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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